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Hello everyone and welcome to the July issue of the Pupil Chaplaincy 
Newsletter. 

 
The month of July is dedicated to 

The Precious Blood of Jesus 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The entire month of July falls within the liturgical season known as Ordinary 
Time, which is represented by the liturgical colour green – the symbol of hope. 
 
 



 
 

The Pope’s Monthly Prayer Intention for July 
For pastoral care of the sick 

 
 We pray that the Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick may give peace to all 
those who receive it and their loved ones, and become a more visible sign of 

compassion and hope for all. 
 
 

Focus of the Liturgy – Sunday Mass  
 
The Gospel readings for the Sundays in July are taken from St Mark and St John 
and are from Cycle B. 
 
July 7th   - 14th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
“A prophet is not without honour except in his native place and among his own 
family and in his own house. 
 
July 14th  - 15th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
Jesus sends out his Apostles and gives them authority over unclean spirits. 
 
July 21st   - 16th Sunday of Ordinary Time  
The crowd were like a sheep without a shepherd.  Jesus began to teach them 
many things. 
 
July 28th   - 17th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
In this Gospel we learn about the sharing of the loaves and the fish. 
 
 
Activity of the Month 
 
As the school year draws to a close, now would be a good time to write a 
prayer of thanks, thanking God for your learning this year. Remember to 
include your teachers, friends and Mrs Scott for all they have done to 
encourage and support you on your educational journey. 
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Important Dates for this Month 

 
1st July    St Oliver Plunkett 
3rd July    St Thomas, Apostle 
4th July    St Elizabeth of Portugal 
6th July    St Maria Goretti 
11th July    St Benedict 
15th July    St Bonaventure 
16th July Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
22nd July   St Mary Magdalene 
25th July  St James, Apostle and St Christopher 
26th July  St Joachim and St Anne (Parents of Our Lady)  
29th July St Martha, Mary and Lazarus 
31st July St Ignatius of Loyola 
 
 
 
Thank you to outgoing Pupil Chaplains  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to say a big thank you to our outgoing 
Pupil Chaplains, who have been incredible this year.  They have worked 
tirelessly to promote the Catholic life of St Peter’s across all year groups. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best wishes and God bless, 
 
 
Mrs Barnes 
School Chaplain 


